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Dear Vladimir Kruzhaev, 

as President of the IYPT, it is my pleasure to report to you that the International Organizing 

Committee (IOC) of the IYPT has voted to accept your application for 

Recognition as an IYPT Member Organization (IMO) 

at its meeting in Singapore, July 2017. 

IMO status is granted to you until the end of IYPT 2022. You are kindly asked to apply for extension 

during the IYPT in this year. 

As an IMO, it is your duty and prerogative to nominate the team that represents your country at 

IYPT. We kindly remind you that the Statutes of the IYPT require you to implement a selection 

procedure that is, in principle, open to all students/teams from your country. According to a decision 

of IYPT’s executive committee, this selection procedure must be a non-profit event.  

Furthermore, as an IMO, you have the right to nominate the IOC representative for your country. We 

acknowledge that you have nominated Olga Inisheva for this position, until further notice. Please 

report any future changes in your IOC representative to the President of IYPT in writing. Any future 

communication from our side will be addressed to your IOC representative, unless circumstances 

require otherwise. 

I look forward to working with your organisation for many years to come to the benefit of IYPT in 

your country and internationally. 
 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Assoc. Prof. RNDr. Martin Plesch, PhD. 

President IYPT            

Institute of Physics, Slovak Academy of Sciences, Bratislava, Slovakia    
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